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Alwyne Ellen Irene Marsh
June 9, 1920 - December 4, 2014
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Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Lori Goodwin

Relation: Friend of Ruth & Frank Hartmann

Thinking of you in your time of loss Ruth, Frank, Tasha/Jay, Brett/MaryAnn and beautiful Great-grand
Boys. Alwyne was a beautiful lady and soul. So welcoming, intelligent, kind and generous hearted; a
truly grand Lady. | know you will miss her greatly. She was most fortunate to have you in her life, as
you were to have her. | am glad you have wonderful memories to keep always.

Much love and warm hugs, Lori, Bryce and Kira

Tribute from Elizabeth Chapman

Relation: Was her Housekeeper at the Meadows

Alwyne was a beautiful classy lady. Enjoyed times spent with her. Elizabeth

Tribute from Cathy & Preston Davies

Relation: Ruth & Frank

It was a great pleasure knowing Alwyne. Such a very kind soul. | know she will be missed by many
and especially her family. Enjoy the memories.

Cathy & Preston

Tribute from Maria Korsman and Christopher Comars

Relation: Friends of Frank, Ruth and Brett

Please accept our sincere condolences for your loss.

Tribute from John Judy and lan Mahon

Relation: cousins

Ruth and Kin,

Sorry to hear of your Mom.She sounds like she lived a full life. It appears like my Mom is holding a
cousin reunion in heaven. She must be lonely! Alwyne is in good company!



Our Sympathy to you and yours.

Love,
Judy

Tribute from Mike Ward

Relation: friend

Dear Ruth and Frank,

We are so sorry to hear that Alwyne's life has come to a close. She will always be with you and your
family of course in the wonderful memories you have of her and in the way she has touched your lives.
We feel fortunate that we had the pleasure of knowing her and we wish her well in the the journey that
she has set out upon.

We can see that Mrs. Marsh lived a very full life, filled with children and grandchildren, disappointment
and hard times as well as great joy.

Mrs. Marsh always seemed to us a very classy lady, as witty as she was kind hearted and we know
how much you will all miss her.

How special that Natasha could share her last day with her. Thinking of you and your family, Mike and
Jacqueline
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